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You are the key. 

CALENDAR 
 

 

 

12/14  Christmas Brunch 

 

02/06  MCYO Meeting 

 

04/02  Books/Oils 

 

05/07  Founders Day 

 

BIRTHDAYS  
 

12/22 Di Ann S. 

01/04 Janet R. 

01/24 Patty S. 

02/14 Erin S. 

Birthday Celebration with 
Conroe and Willis a Great 
Success 
 

Our November birthday dinner 
at McKenzie’s Restaurant in 
Conroe gave us all an opportu-
nity to show how we as educa-
tional leaders contribute to the 
community, especially when it 
comes to KIDS.  Conroe Presi-
dent Jane Waldron presided 
over the well-planned meeting, 
and all chapters contributed to 
the program.  Clara represented 
our chapter in her details of the 
Annie Project. 
 

Exchanges were encouraging to 
experience.  Several members 
of the other chapter contrib-
uted gift cards/money for our 
youth project, and several of 
our members brought books to 
donate to the Rotary Club for 
distribution.  Both Dr. Guy Mar-
shall and Julie Martineau were 
guests as Rotarians.  A presen-
tation was also made to the Sal-
vation Army. 
 
 

 

 

Most of the 
members 
who at-
tended the 
dinner…. 
 

Clara summa-
rized our Annie 
Project to 
members of the 
other two  
chapters. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Conroe chapter president Jane 
Waldron conducted the meet-
ing. 
 
 

Thanks for bringing 
your change to fill 
our piggy bank.  
Your change helps 
us successfully complete our pro-
jects to help students and teach-
ers.  Your next opportunity will be 
at the February meeting. 



 
 

 

Dear Sisters, 
       Our November meeting displayed the 
community involvement the DKG sisters con-
duct to help the students in Montgomery 
County.  It was such a blessing to gather to-
gether and see the outpouring of cooperation 
with all the groups helping each other to 
meet the needs of area youth. 

Speaking of youth, keep in mind that our Feb-
ruary meeting will be held at the Montgom-
ery County Youth Services location on Frazier 
in Conroe.  Right now they are at capacity 
with 18 residents with plans to build two 
more cottages to provide living quarters for a 
total of 30 residents. 

I thank all of you for the friendships, love and 
dedication that each of you give.  May all of 
you have a joyous Christmas and the happiest 
of a new year. 

Love,   

Patty 

  

 

 

 

 

Reminder:  Bring a guest to one of 

our meetings.  Your action will help our 
chapter grow and give a professional an 
opportunity to be a part of the organi-
zation for leaders in education. 

YOU are the key…. 
 

Look on our state website, 
www.dkg.org, for informa-
tion regarding publication 
submissions, scholarships and other activi-
ties.  More regarding submissions in the 
January issue— 
Anne 

At left is the 
cake created 
by HEB and 
provided by 
our chapter to  
celebrate Con-
roe’s birthday. 

Shown above are (from l) Marcia, Jane, Sal-
vation Army representative, Patty and An-
nette:  three of our members who brought 
books to distribute to SA and others. 
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Posted  

from the  

Presiden
t…. 

 Have news or ideas for the newsletter? 

Please contact Anne Sundquist, editor, at 

sun1gypsy@gmail.com. 

McAllen will host DKG for the 2020 state con-
vention in June.  Pictured is the graphic:  What 
a meaningful combination of the McAllen 
graphic along with President Patti’s key to rep-
resent her theme!  Plan to attend! 
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